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Inge Erasmus

From: Waseefa Dhansay <Waseefa.Dhansay@westerncape.gov.za>
Sent: Monday, 25 November 2019 5:49 PM
To: Andrew T September; inge@enviroafrica.co.za
Subject: FW: Comment required based on change of scope_Zwartfontein dam
Attachments: HWC_NID RESPONSE #19040414AS0415E (002).pdf; SKM_C364e19040312110.pdf; 

CTS18_231_EnviroAfrica_Zwartfontein - Heritage Screener.pdf

Importance: High

Dear Inge 
 
The enlargement of the dam will not impact on heritage resources and the comment dated 30 
April 2019 still stands. 
No need for an additional NID to be submitted.  
 
 
 
Please note the following: 
HWC 2019/2020 Festive Season Operation Schedule  
https://www.hwc.org.za/node/1913  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Waseefa Dhansay 
Assistant Director: Professional Services  
Heritage Resource Management Services   
Heritage Western Cape 

                    
3rd Floor, Protea Assurance Building 
Green Market Square 
Cape Town 
8001 
Telephone: 021 483 9689 
Email:           waseefa.dhansay@westerncape.gov.za    
Website:      https://www.hwc.org.za   
 
 
 
 

From: Inge Erasmus <inge@enviroafrica.co.za>  
Sent: 25 November 2019 02:13 PM 
To: Waseefa Dhansay <Waseefa.Dhansay@westerncape.gov.za> 
Subject: Comment required based on change of scope_Zwartfontein dam 
Importance: High 
 
Dear Ms Waseefa  
 
I please require your assistance. HWC provided comment on a NID submitted to your Department, please refer to 
HWC comments attached stating that no further studies are required.  
 

 Heidi Boise 
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However, there has been a change of scope and it is proposed that the dam footprint be further enlarged. Please 
refer to the Screener and NID submitted to HWC.  
 
The info submitted to the Department was as follows:  
 
Zwartfontein dam wall to be increased by 2,3m, total dam wall height will be 14.  
Total footprint will increase from 4.2ha to 5.8ha (1.6 ha increase).  
 
However the following is now proposed.  
Zwartfontein dam will to be increased to a total height of 22.4m 
Total footprint to 14ha (which 3,8ha is existing/ transformed). A new disturbance footprint of approximately 10,2 ha 
(102 0000m²) is expected.  
 
Will a new NID have to be submitted to your Department for comment or will the impacts remain the same?  
 
Kind regards 
Inge  
 
 
 
 
Inge Erasmus 
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Environmental Consultant 
EnviroAfrica cc 
p: +27 21 851 1616  m: +27 83 417 0800 
f: +27 86 512 0154 
a: Unit 7, Pastorie Park, Reitz St, Somerset West, 7130 
  P.O. Box 5367, Helderberg, 7135 
w: www.enviroafrica.co.za  e: inge@enviroafrica.co.za 
 
 

"All views or opinions expressed in this electronic message and its attachments are the view of the sender and do not necessarily 
reflect the views and opinions of the Western Cape Government (the WCG). No employee of the WCG is entitled to conclude a 
binding contract on behalf of the WCG unless he/she is an accounting officer of the WCG, or his or her authorised representative.  
The information contained in this message and its attachments may be confidential or privileged and is for the use of the named 
recipient only, except where the sender specifically states otherwise.  
If you are not the intended recipient you may not copy or deliver this message to anyone." 


